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Toddler Themes 
 

The toddlers will be learning about what happens in Spring 

and how the weather changes.  
 

 Letters: Mm, Pp, and Ff 

 Numbers:1-5 

 Shapes: Triangle, Circle, Square 

 Colors: Green, Yellow, Black    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preschool Themes 
 

This month the preschool classes will be reviewing 

kindergarten readiness skills including letters, numbers, 

patterning, writing, cutting, and sight words. 

 

Gardening Project 

Preschool will help plant and take care of a  

garden starting in the month of May. 

 

 

 May Birthdays  
 

  Evelyn W 5/4  

  Chase C 5/6 

  Abigail 5/11 

  Alex L.  5/13 

  Easton H 5/13 

 Cullen  5/15 

  Nahla  5/24 

 Adrian  5/25 

Miss Ciara 5/28 

 Brantley 5/29 

 Hudson  5/29 

 Atlee  5/30 

   

Learning Activities 
Fine Motor-Drawing, Cutting, 

Lacing, Correct Pencil Hold 
 

Gross Motor- Tunnels, 

Skipping, Balancing on One Leg 

Bicycles, Hopping, Simon Says 
 

Arts- Musical Instruments, 

Painting, Coloring, Gluing,   
 

Literacy- Writing Names, 

Letters, Sight Words, Name 

Recognition 
 

Mathematics- Graphing, 

Identify Numbers 1-10, One 

to One Correspondence   
 

Science- What Do Plants 

Need to Grow?,  Life cycle of 

a Frog, Different Animal 

Habitats 

 

What are we doing to keep COVID-19 away? 

• Encouraging face masks with children  

• All staff must wear face masks 

• Taking temperatures upon entry 

• Limiting room ratios 

• Using good ventilation  
• Disinfecting everything throughout the day 
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Schedules  
Please remember to let us know when you will be returning! 

If you are not returning, please e-mail Mrs. Miller at prekkids@verizon.net. 

Preschoolers Going to Kindergarten  
 

We will not be holding a graduation celebration this year due to COVID-19. 
 

We have made treat bags for the graduates!  
Please feel free to take their gifts home with you when they come back. 

If you are not planning on coming back, you may stop by the week of the 25th to pick it up!  
 

The children will be greatly missed, but we know they will do great in 

Kindergarten! 
 

 

Masks 
We are very thankful our cook, Miss Lisa is 

partnering with Pre-K Kids Learning Center and 

families to distribute masks. They can be 

bought in the office for $5 each. We have 

children and adult sizes. 

*Closed* 
 

Memorial Day 
 

 
 

 

Monday May 25 

Permission and Agreement Forms 
 

Since we have been out of school for a while, 

we have not been able to get parent signatures to update children’s files. 

Please check with the office to see if you have any paperwork to sign when you come back.  

Thank you! 
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